Letter of Resignation


Austin T Boulware 
12117 E Harvest Glen Drive 
Cumberland, IN 46229 
aboulware51@gmail.com 
317-696-2848 
09/17/2024 

Chief Brian Hartman 
Greenfield Police Department 
116 S State Street 
Greenfield, IN 46140 

Dear Chief Hartman and Executive Staff, 

I am writing to formally submit my resignation from my position with the Greenfield Police Department, effective September 24, 2024. This decision follows a meeting with the executive staff on September 17, 2024, during which I was presented with the option to resign or have my employment status reviewed by the Board of Works for possible termination. I want to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude for the experiences and opportunities I have had while serving with the department. 

Working with the Greenfield Police Department has been a rewarding experience that has allowed me to grow both personally and professionally. I have learned invaluable skills and gained insights that I will carry with me throughout my career. I am particularly thankful for the support and guidance provided by the executive staff and my colleagues, which have contributed significantly to my development. 

As I move forward in my career, I look forward to applying the knowledge and experience I have gained here in new and challenging environments. I will always cherish my time at the Greenfield Police Department and the relationships I have built. 

Thank you once again for everything. I wish the department continued success in all its future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Austin T Boulware 
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